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Dear Year 10 Student, 

As Year 10 comes to an end, we’re writing to invite you to join us and look forward!  

We are already keeping a seat for you here at JC6 for the start of your 6th form studies in August 2021. 

We’d love you to join us online for our Virtual Taster Day on Thursday 9th July, 9am -2pm, to meet some 

of our staff and students and see and hear more about what JC6 can offer you after your GCSEs.     

Making decisions about your next step to the future is exciting and important – and next term you’ll 

already be starting to make applications for your next step. We want to help by giving you as much 

information as we can to help you make your decision about what comes next. On July 9th as well as 

showing you our courses, our wider opportunities and the support we offer to all of our JC6 students, 

we’ll be giving you links to information about careers, subject choices and the many opportunities that 6th 

form study can lead on to.  

 

To join us for our Virtual Taster Day, all you need to do is register here – 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/jc6-virtual-taster-day-tickets-110949841964  

(A link to the online event location will then be sent to you on Thursday 9th July.)   

 

Plans for the JC6 Open Evening and opportunities to visit us are being worked on for the Autumn term, so 

look out for more details on those soon. In the meantime, we hope that you will start your journey by 

joining us online to get a flavour of what JC6 can offer you. 

 

Take a seat, book your ticket and enjoy finding out more about JC6! 

Janet Paterson 

Head of JC6 
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